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Email template  
for sharing the Kindergarten Transitions Toolkit 
 
 
Dear ___________, 
 
Transitioning children and families into kindergarten successfully doesn’t happen by 
accident. It is the result of a quality and productive community partnership and planning 
process. 
 
To support communities in their efforts to develop effective, satisfying and sustainable plans 
and practices, the Kansas Early Childhood Advisory Council has created a Kindergarten 
Transitions toolkit. The kit includes resources and a Memorandum Of Understanding (MOU) 
template which can be tailored to the needs and plans of each individual community.  
 
To access the Kindergarten Transitions Toolkit go to: 
kschildrenscabinet.org/mou-toolkit 
 
We wish you great success! 

https://kschildrenscabinet.org/mou-toolkit/

